Lake of the Woods Chapter of PEQ Bursary

Please be advised that the Lake of the Woods (LOW) Chapter of Professional Engineers Ontario
(PEO) is again offering a $500 bursary to each of 2 selected North-Western Ontario graduating
high school students that will be enrolling in an accredited engineering degree program in the
Fall. Please note that preference will be given to students enrolling in an Ontario University but
that won’t necessarily rule out a student attending elsewhere, since historically the number of
applications have been limited. A decision has been made by PEQ’s headquarters, so that the
bursaries are now going to be offered on a recurring annual basis to 2 students in the area
(Kenora, Dryden, Red Lake, Sioux Lookout, Fort Frances, Rainy River or Atikokan) that will be
selected by the LOW Chapter of PEO based on their application (which is attached) that includes
a short (200 word) essay on the Role of the Engineer in Society. (It is perhaps noteworthy that
the essay question has often been the deciding factor in determining the award recipient).

Please have any interested students complete the application and email it to:
mpokharel@kenora.ca by no later than May 20. The selection committee will meet the
following week end and notify the respective school of our selection by June 2", We will
attempt to have a representative from PEO present the award at the graduation ceremony.

Thank you for your assistance | this matter.
Yours truly,

Mukesh Pokharel, M.A.Sc., P. Eng.



Lake of the Woods Chapter of PEOQ Bursary Application

Name:

School:

Home Address:

Graduation Date: Engineering Field of Study:

University Planning to Attend:

Career Objectives:

Academic Achievements or Awards (if Any):

Other Awards or Recognition (if Any):

Details of Extra-curricular Activities:

Details of Volunteer Activities:




Write a short (200 word maximum) essay of what your views are of:
“The roles and responsibilities of the engineer in society”.




